
January 08, 2025 General Meeting  
James Jones was unable to attend the meeting, all other board members were present. 
 
Discussed that the monthly board meetings will move to a location in Tempe. 
 
John Manning is head of the Raffle Bus Build Committee. In the month of December not much work was 
done due to the holidays. Working with Space Age for paint. Wayne will paint the bus in a few weeks. 
Wolfsburg West has the part list of what is needed for a donation. No work parties till mid to end of 
January. Everyone is welcomed to join in the work parties. Communications for the work parties is done 
on the What’s App give John Manning your information to join. The Board is hoping that the Raffle Bus 
will be able to attend some of the car shows especially Williams and Flagstaff. 
 
Jamboree: 
Sean at the Playa Ponderosa has been contacted, dates have been confirmed waiting on a contract so 
shirts can be ordered. 
Handing out Jamboree fliers at BBB. 
We will be adding Porta Potties and changing their locations at the Playa. 
There will be one food vendor< Michelle, Taco Truck. Sue Rice will confirm with her once contract is 
received & signed. 
Medstar will be used again for the medical tent. 
Those who attended this meeting were in favor of using the same security people. Security needs to be 
on site by early Thursday. 
Big Chad informed Rob that they want to play at the Jamboree #34. 
Band from the Jerome Halloween party was very good Sandi will find out if they can play at the 
Jamboree Friday night and for how much. 
The Jamboree Volunteer Committee so far consists of Miller deMar, Dave Cissna and Laura Jacinto. They 
discuss having a special raffle for all volunteers & possibly shirts or patches. Volunteers can sign up for 2 
hour shifts for the gate and swag tent. Will also need volunteers to run events. 
It was suggested having the Boy Scouts or Cub Scouts help out at the Jamboree. 
Brian will look over the Entry Banner and make changes. Will be adding “NO WOOD FIRES” to the entry 
Banner as well as other changes, new banners will be ordered. 
Beer Garden was not voted for due to insurance and permits. 
 
Sandi is doing the Corporate Filing and meeting with the Tax preparer. 
 
For Jamboree T-Shirts forest green and blue was approved. 
 
Sue Rice looking into auto renew on PayPal for memberships. 
Date joined has been added to the memberships. 
Still need phone numbers and e-mail addresses for members. 
 
New Board Members will be needed for next year please think about running. 
 
Help getting Raffle Prizes is needed. 
 
Many events are going on everyone needs to check out our website to see all the events. 
  


